
Date: 16th January 2023

Dear Parent carer,

I am writing to confirm the exciting news that the business event your child will be involved in
as part of their BTEC Business Course is taking place on Thursday 9th February 2023,
starting at 9.00am to 3.00pm in the Sports hall. Students will finish at 4pm. We have been
preparing for this event since September 2022.

Your son/daughter has been planning a business idea, has been working on their pitch and
we have now arrived at the point where all that is left to do is purchase our resources and
start creating our products and services ready for the day.

Why is this business event relevant and what will students gain?

Essential part of their BTEC course.
Students gain organisational and planning skills
Leadership skills
Self-belief
Passion and drive to succeed
Confidence to market their product and service
Customer service skills
Confidence to be a businessperson and take risks.

This is an exciting learning opportunity to help educate young people in the area of business
enterprise but also motivates young people to learn and excel in their education. To ensure
that we have enough resources for the day we are requesting an amount of £15. This
amount will help with the costings that the business enterprise will need to run successfully.
Your child will be competing against other stall to allow them to make as much profit as
possible which they will take home to allow them to enjoy the rewards of hard work.

Payments are to be made via parent mail or via Mrs Abuelreesh by the 23rd January.

Your child will be required to wear business attire on the day. The required colours will be
(Pink, Red and white)

I wish them all the best and look forward to supporting them at every stage.

Best regards,

R.Abuelreesh
BTEC Nominee
Head of Computer Science


